
 

In June I will be joining some Barchester colleagues to cycle 200 miles 

over 4 days, visiting 14 of our care homes including Elgar Court! 

The Ride is in aid of the Barchester Charitable Foundation which provides 

money to improve mobility and quality of life for older people and adults 

living with a disability or mental health problem in local communities across 

the UK. 

All donations are welcome and I have created a Just Giving page to make it 

easier. 

The link to the page is on the Elgar Court Facebook page or you can 

navigate there direct via 

  www.justgiving.com/page/paul200miles   

Alternatively you can donate via Reception who have a sponsorship form and 

collection box if you prefer to give cash. 

Many thanks and if you see us passing give us a cheer!!! 

Paul  
(Head of Maintenance Elgar Court) 

https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/XUMrCPNnQUQjRx1F0uQLz?domain=trk.justgiving.com

